
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Participation of representatives of the DIN-ECO project in the 2023 IVAP Workshop 

of the EIT in the framework of the HEI Initiative 

 

 On May 31 - June 1, 2023, the Workshop entitled "Innovation Vision Action Plan (IVAP) 

Workshop 2023" was held with great success and high attendance by the HEI Program of the 

European Institute for Innovation and Technology (EIT). The event took place in Prague at the 

emblematic Gabriel Loci building. 

The Workshop gathered the members of the projects that have received funding in the first, 

second and third cycle (cohorts 1, 2 and 3), the executives of the Initiative's Project 

Management Team from the 8 Knowledge and Innovation Communities (KICs) of the EIT and 

other key stakeholders from EIT and DGEAC. 

  

 

The aim of the event was to bring together all the Initiative's teams and projects to collaborate 

and strengthen their Action Plans in order to achieve the European Union's Innovation Vision. 

The workshop offered as part of the event had a collaborative and interactive design and 

helped the representatives of the consortia to better understand the Initiative (HEI 

Programme), as well as to ask questions of the representatives of the EIT on various issues 

related to the physical and economic subject of their works. 



 

 

  

 

The consortium managing the DIN-ECO project - coordinated by the Ionian University and 

scientifically responsible Professor Adamantia Pateli - participated in the Workshop with three 

(3) representatives: the Rector of the University of Niš, Professor Dragan Antic, Assistant 

Professor Naoum Mylonas from the Ionian University and the executive Mr. Thomas Chalatsis 

from A.B Institute of Entrepreneurship Development LTD. The DIN-ECO project is financed by 

the second cycle of the Initiative (cohort 2) and continues to offer its actions dynamically in 

the current period. 

 

 

 


